
Parking Pass Information for Juniors 

 

Juniors with a valid NC Driver’s License may enter their name for a 

parking space in the student parking lot.  The link for the online lottery 

will be available Aug. 8th on the AHS website.  Parking space lottery 

winners will be notified by ID number on the website Aug. 13th after 

3pm. 

 

Juniors should check Power School accounts for any fees owed.  All 

fees must be cleared before passes are issued.  Students should 

complete the AHS Parking Regulations (please print form prior to 

coming to school) and bring a photocopy of their NC Driver’s License 

and vehicle registration.  No copies will be made at school. 

 

Aug. 14 and  Juniors may pay in cash, check to Apex High School or  

   Aug. 16     through OSP (online school payment-nominal fee 

additional-available Aug. 14th) in the amount of $200.  

Please bring receipt if payment is made online.  Parking 

space hang tags will be available for pick up on Aug. 

14th and Aug 16th  from 9:00am-12:00pm at Green 

Level High School cafeteria.  Parking spaces are 

randomly assigned. 

 

 

 

 


